
 

 

 

2023 Legislative Session Update 

 

DHR legislation is moving right along! The Senate Commerce and Human Resources 
Committee approved DHR rule changes which will go into effect on July 1st. Please 
make sure to review the changes here on pages 3-18 to begin preparing for policy and 
process updates at your agency.  

House Bills 13, 15, 16, and 17 were passed through the House and will move to the 
Senate to be heard. We will send out hearing dates once we have them.  

House Bill 14 is being revised and will have a new print hearing on Tuesday February 7th 
at 1:30 in the House Commerce and Human Resources Committee. Once it is assigned 
a new bill number, we will send that out.  

For any questions on how DHR legislation affects your agency, please contact Michelle 
Peugh, HR Policy and Program Officer, at michelle.peugh@dhr.idaho.gov. 

https://adminrules.idaho.gov/legislative_books/2023/pending/23S_CommHR.pdf
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2023/legislation/H0013/
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2023/legislation/H0015/
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2023/legislation/H0016/
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2023/legislation/H0017/
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2023/legislation/H0014/
mailto:michelle.peugh@dhr.idaho.gov

